EAST BAY
INNOVATION
ACADEMY

August 1, 2017
Via Hand Delivery

Silke Bradford, Director of Quality Diverse Providers
0USD Office of Charter Schools

1000 Broadway, 6th Floor, Suite 639

Oakland, CA 94607

RE: Withdrawal of Notification to Occupy Roosevelt Middle School
Dear Dr. Bradford:

I am writing on behalf of East Bay Innovation Academy (“EBIA”) to notify the Oakland
Unified School District (“OUSD”) that EBIA hereby withdraws its notification to occupy facilities at
Roosevelt Middle School, effective as of the date above. This withdrawal is made timely and
pursuant to the Agreement Between EBIA and OUSD Regarding Response to Final Offer of Facilities
Under Education Code Section 47614 for the 2017-18 School Year, dated June 29, 2017.

Sincerely,
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Devin Krugman
Head of School
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